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It is certainly time to allow 16- and 17-year-olds to register to vote and cast ballots in 

school district elections.  Young people are far more mature and capable of making 

intelligent decisions than we give them credit for, especially in areas that affect them 

personally.  Being involved in policy-deciding processes is only fair, and will 

engender further involvement across time, far more than experiencing the frustration 

of having to wait until they're considered old enough.  I am completely in favor of HB 

3012.  Thank you ~  


